
 
 

Alpha 2019 

 

Last year the three parishes of St. Hilda, St. Benet and St. Joseph ran the alpha course. It 

was the first time the course had been run for quite a few years. There were 18 people who 

completed Alpha and youcan read their comments in the deanery magazine. 

 

We plan to start the  course again this September and would like to extend the invitation to 

the whole partnership. The course lasts 11 weeks. There are three elements to each evening.  

 

The first element is sharing a meal together. Second is a simple and clear presentation of the 

gospel message and third is discussion. We share and talk about what we have heard.  

 

The alpha course starts on Monday the 23 September at 6.45pm in St. Joseph’s parish Centre, 

Paxton terrace. SR4 6HP. 

 

 Everyone is welcome if you are unsure about coming on your own why not bring a 

family member or a friend. 

 

For further information please contact Peter Hodgson on 0191 5511256 


